
Members of the Release Based Working Group,  
 
We are very excited to share that we’re on track to go to notice on the Released Based regulations 
by the end of July. To that end, we are holding an ad hoc working group meeting on from 3-4pm 
on Thursday, July 25th.  We’ll be prepared to walk through some of the major changes we’ve made 
since we issued the draft regs in December, and we’ll share a redline highlighting those changes in 
advance of the meeting.  
 
You’ll be receiving a zoom registration link for this meeting tonight or tomorrow morning.  
 
See you Thursday! 
Emma 
 
Emma Cimino she/her 
Deputy Commissioner, Environmental Quality  
Connecticut Department of Energy & Environmental Protection  
79 Elm Street, Hartford, CT 06106-5127  
p: 860-424-3387   

 
 


